
From: John Lahman [mailto:jlahman52@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, September 19, 2015 1:39 AM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: DOL Fiduciary Rule 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The proposed rule would change the definition of fiduciary and require producers to act in their 
clients' best interests.  We producers already act in the best interest of our clients and the rule 
would prevent many middle-class American from receiving the retirement investment advice 
they need. 
 
I urge your rejection of this rule. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
John Lahman 
jlahman52@gmail.com 
623.256.9159 
 
If you want to feel rich, just count all of the things you have that 
money can't buy. 
- Anonymous 
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